
Tom,  
 
In follow-up to our discussion this afternoon, the Applicant requests that the Planning Commission 
hearing be rescheduled to October 24 to allow us time to work through the issues you identify below. 
We would also like to request that staff reserve the November 7 Planning Commission meeting date as 
an alternative hearing date in the event that we are unable to fully work through the issues prior to the 
October 24 meeting. Subsequently, Applicant agrees to a 30-day extension to the 120-day clock for this 
file. 
 
Please let me know a few dates/times early next week that you and Heather are available to meet to 
discuss. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Zach Pelz, AICP – Principal 
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